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12th March 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are planning to take the children in Bumblebees and Grasshoppers on a visit to Park Hall Farm outside 

Oswestry on Friday 10th May 2019. This will build on the work we are covering in our ‘Step into Spring’ topic 

and support the ‘Understanding the World’ aspect of Early Years. 
 

Park Hall have kindly reduced the price as much as possible for us, but it will still cost £12.50 per child. We 

appreciate that this is a considerable amount of money, and to help spread the cost, have set up the option 

to pay in instalments between now and the visit. Payment is to be made via School Money and you will be 

sent a link via text message and email to enable you to do so. You will also be asked to give consent for your 

child to attend the trip via school money when making payment. Please ensure you have ticked the consent 

box. All emergency contact details and medical information will be taken from our school system so please 

make sure all your details and your child’s medical information is up to date. If you need to make any changes 

please contact the school office.  
 

We know from experience that Park Hall Farm offers value for money and the children will love the 

experience. They were winners of the National Farm Park for Education 2018. The day will include; pony 

grooming, rabbit petting, leading the heavy horses, tractor ride, lamb feeding, milking not forgetting the pig 

racing! The children will have a hands –on opportunity to learn about the habitats, eating regimes and care 

of animals. 
 

The children will need to wear their school uniform tops and jumpers with tracksuit bottoms/joggers and 

wellies for their bottom half and a waterproof coat appropriate for the weather. They will also need a 

packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). A packed lunch can be provided for children in FS2 as 

they are entitled to a school meal under the Government’s Universal Free School Meals scheme. If you would 

like school to provide a packed lunch for your child please email admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk by Friday 

12th April with your child’s name and class.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Miss Reece and Mrs Griffiths  

FS2 Teachers 
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